Guidelines issued to the
Ethics Committee on Assisted Reproductive Technology

Pursuant to sections 35 and 36 of the Human Assisted Reproductive
Technology Act 2004 ("the HART Act"), the Advisory Committee on Assisted
Reproductive Technology (ACART) has issued Guidelines for family gamete
donation, embryo donation, the use of donated eggs with donated sperm and
clinic assisted surrogacy to the Ethics Committee on Assisted Reproductive
Technology (ECART). ECART is legally required to adhere to the guidelines.

The guidelines came into effect on 1 September 2020.

Pursuant to section 36(2) of the HART Act, the guidelines are available online
at www.acart.health.govt.nz. Copies are also available from the ACART
Secretariat at PO Box 5013, Wellington 6145, telephone (04) 816 4459, email
acart@moh.govt.nz.

Dated at Wellington, this 12" day of March 2021.

Dr Kathleen Logan, Chair, Advisory Committee on Assisted Reproductive

Technology.



